
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         September 21, 2007 

 
 
 
 

MEETING NOTICE 
 

Senator Tony Grindberg, Chairman, has called a meeting of the WORKFORCE COMMITTEE. 
 
Date: Monday, October 29, 2007 
 
Time: 9:00 a.m. 
 
Place: Conference Room, JA Insurance, 20 Main Street North, Gwinner 
 
Agenda: Receipt from the Department of Commerce of the annual reports of state business incentive grantors 

and the compilation and summary of the results of the state grantor reports as required under North 
Dakota Century Code Section 54-60.1-07; committee consideration of the committee's four studies--
study of the state's system for addressing workforce needs through a workforce system initiative, study 
of job development authorities, study of possible methods of growing North Dakota's population and 
increasing the available workforce in the state, and study of the University System's fulfillment of 
workforce needs; receipt of testimony regarding and committee consideration of the status of the 
workforce, workforce programs, and workforce needs of the Gwinner community and the southeast 
quadrant of the state; and committee consideration of future meeting dates and tentative workforce 
system initiative focus group dates of: 

• Wednesday, January 23, 2008, Dickinson; 
• Thursday, January 24, 2008, Minot; 
• Tuesday, February 5, 2008, location to be considered; and 
• Wednesday, February 6, 2008, location to be considered 

 
Special Note:  Anyone who plans to attend the meeting and needs assistance because of a disability should 

contact the Legislative Council staff as soon as possible. 
 
Committee Members:  Senators Tony Grindberg, Ray Holmberg, Dave Nething, Tom Seymour; Representatives 

Donald L. Clark, Stacey Dahl, Mary Ekstrom, Glen Froseth, Eliot Glassheim, Pam Gulleson, Nancy 
Johnson, George J. Keiser, Lisa Meier, Lee Myxter, Dan J. Ruby, Clark Williams, Steve Zaiser 

 
Staff Contact:  Jennifer S. N. Clark, Counsel 
 
Any member who is unable to attend this meeting is asked to please notify this office as soon as possible. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
John D. Olsrud 
Director 
 
JDO/PG 




